
Hello,  
I’m now writing again in a last attempt to get through. 
 
The first point is I’m not overly impressed with being referred to as a Receptor by NRS, 
My son who goes to school at St Oswalds and will then go to Wolverley is not a 
Receptor. the people who live around here are human beings and should be thought of 
as such.  
 
Were the base line noise readings done on a day where motorcross was running in the 
field? 
On Saturdays at this time of year the noise is constant and very clearly heard over 
everything else.  
How does the estimated noise of the quarry compare to the volume of the bikes? 
I don’t want to live with a level of noise that compares to that 6 days per week. 
 
10 years at a minimum with the expectation to extend is not exactly a temporary in my 
opinion. At what amount of time does anything become technically  permanent? 
 
I also lived near Wildmoor Quarry for 5 years before I moved here,  no matter what they 
say about the road it will be covered in sand outside of the entrance just like it was 
there. 
 
Lastly this application has been refused least 3 times now at every level of planning. To 
grant it now due to some sort of legal technicality would obscene. 
 
Thanks for allowing us to put across our views at this late stage. 
 
James Walker 
Wolverhampton Road 
 
 


